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A groundbreaking national study 
published June 15 in the 





5

       Dr. Joseph 
W. Werthammer 
has assumed the 
position and 
responsibilities of 
senior associate 
dean for clinical 
affairs, and Dr. 
David C. Jude, 
Class of 1988, 
became interim 
chair of the 

Department of Ob/Gyn on August 1. “Dr. 
Werthammer brings to his new position 
extensive administrative experience in 

integrating clinical 
practice and 
successful medical 
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Benefactor   Summer/Fall 2010

FFarrell Professorship in Endocrinology

The School of Medicine has established 
the Joseph M. Farrell, MD, Professorship 
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Memorial Medical Society. He is a member 
of the Professional Section of the American 
Diabetes Association and has served as 
president of its local, state and regional affiliated 
organizations.
	 In addition to having the state’s only 
endocrinology fellowship training program, 
Marshall’s Chertow Diabetes Center has 
the state’s largest group of board-certified 
endocrinologists in West Virginia and the 
region. Its active research program has resulted 
in 11 publications and 16 national presentations 
in the past three years.

research interest is in the immunopathogenesis 
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School of Medicine     White Coat Ceremony

BooK Credits
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School of Medicine     Match Day
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MATCH LIST
Jessica Ann Reifer
Delayed Residency

James Ethan Rollins
Family Medicine at Marshall University
Huntington, West Virginia

David Peter Rupp
Family Medicine at Marshall University
Huntington, West Virginia

Kevin Richard Saunders
Family Medicine at Greenville Hospital Systems
Greenville, South Carolina

Christopher Patrick Schirtzinger
Internal Medicine at Charleston Area Medical Center
Charleston, West Virginia

Charles Stephen Shaffer
Family Medicine at Scott Air Force Base
Scott Air Force Base, Illinois

Joseph Cameron Shy
Internal Medicine-preliminary at Marshall University 
followed by Anesthesiology at University of Pittsburgh 
Medical Center
Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania

Jarrod Russell Smith
Orthopaedic Surgery at University of Toledo
Toledo, Ohio

Caryn Elizabeth Sorge
Pediatrics at Palmetto Health
Columbia, South Carolina

K
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Homecoming 2009
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School of Medicine     Alumni Homecoming Weekend 2009
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Family Medicine Foundation of West Virginia
The Schwab Fund for Charitable Giving
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Dr. Donald W.* & Mrs. Nichol L. Wickline
Mr. Brian E. Wilburn
Mr. Dan Wilhelm
Ms. Elaine A. Wilson
Dr. Kendall L. Wilson, Jr. 

Businesses
Grand Chapter of West Virginia Order of the Eastern Star

Foundation
Foundation for the Tri-State Community

Trust
Perrow Revocable Trust

Honorary Gifts 

Mrs. Earleen H. Agee
Dr. Patrick I. Brown
Dr. Bruce S. Chertow
Dr. Robert W. Coon
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William N. White II, MD

Class of 1988
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Membership Application (July 1 - June 30)

Myra L. Wilkerson, MD		  1994
Donnah S. Wolodkin-Whitaker, MD	 1984
Joanne R. Wunderlich, MD		  1993
Phillip N. Zambos, MD 		  1984
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at www.midlifecowboysband.com. Gary claims 
international fame having played in Scotland, 
England, France, Italy and St. Lucia, West Indies. 
His band goes to St. Lucia every January to raise 
money for local charities.

1990s
Jayne A. Barr, Class of 1990, of Circleville, 
Ohio, closed her private practice in 2008 to take an 
assistant clinical professor position as an internal 
medicine and pediatrics hospitalist with The Ohio 
State University Medical Center and Nationwide 
Childrens Hospital. Jayne is involved in teaching 
and quality improvement research. Her clinical 
presentation was accepted at the upcoming National 
Conference of the American Academy of Pediatrics. 
She enjoys golfing and attending plays and festivals. 

Debra I. Mills 
Stoner, Class 
of 1990,Co Aternal 
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School of Medicine     Class Notes

with both UT Southwestern and UTMB medical 
schools and is the clerkship director for the UTMB/
Austin psychiatry medical students. Working as an 
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W. Hunter Boshell, Class of 2003, recently 
returned to Huntington and is working at King’s 
Daughters Hospital in Ashland, Ky., as an 
interventional radiologist. Hunter was the president 
of the Class of 2003.

Matthew L. Bush, Class of 2003, is in his last 
year of a Neurotology and Cranial Base Surgery 
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RRetiring OB/GYN department chairman
R
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